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Staff News 
We have welcomed 3 new staff members to our 
Hardware/Betta Home Living team over the past 

month.  Scott Milward and Bryce Grayson have both 
joined us part time and Colin O’Brien was the 

successful applicant for the full time position that 
was advertised.  Please call in and meet our new 

employees when you are next in the store. 

After almost 3 years with us, Jamie LeBrocq has 
tendered his resignation.  Jamie is headed off to a 
new job in Brisbane and we wish him well with the 

move. 

Susie Morton has retired from our Deli staff this 
month.  We would like to wish Susie all the best for 

a healthy and happy retirement. 

Community Support 
With the support of our customers we have been 
able to present $325 to local groups during the 

month.  The recipients for March were:  Killarney 
Pony Club, Killarney Swimming Club, Killarney First 

Responders, Killarney State School, Tannymorel 
Bowls Club, Killarney Memorial Aged Care, Killarney 

Red Cross, Killarney Girls Brigade, Killarney Show 
Society and the Killarney Cutters.   

Winners Winners 
Congratulations to the $50 weekly winners for 

March— Kaye Nichols, Robyn Lane, Tanya McIvor 
and Judith Petersen.   

Market Day 
Please note that due to Easter we have had to 

reschedule the April Market Day to Friday 7th April. 

On our March Market Day Jenelle Goodwin was the 
lucky shopper who won back the value of her 

groceries. 

Foodworks Online 
We are working very hard to bring you online 

grocery shopping.  We are in the final stages of 
testing and will be launching very soon.  If you don’t 
want to miss out on the latest news, please sign up 
to receive our email updates by visiting our website 

or Facebook page. 

Account Payments 
Our preferred method of payment is via direct 
deposit to our Westpac account—BSB 034192 
Account 000050.  All account queries can be 

directed to Maddy in our office on 0746 641188 or 
accounts@killarneycoop.com 

Cyclone Debbie Appeal 
To help those impacted by the devastation of 

Cyclone Debbie, Australia Post is collecting over the 
counter donations on behalf of the St Vincent de 

Paul Society's Queensland Disaster Appeal.  
 

Customers can donate to the 'Vinnies Cyclone 
Debbie Recovery Appeal' over the counter at 

Killarney Post Office, where 100 per cent of appeal 
donations go directly to those who are impacted by 

the disaster. 

Public Holidays 
Please note that we will be closed for: 

Good Friday (April 14) 

Easter Sunday (April 16) 

Easter Monday (April 17) 

Anzac Day (April 25) 

Labour Day (May 1) 

We are open on Easter Saturday from 

8am to 1pm 

www.killarneycoop.com 



Service Station 
The Husqvarna Winter promotion has started and 
as we mentioned in our previous newsletter there 

are lots of bargains on chainsaws.  Prices start from 
$249 on small saws, and cash back of up to $300 on 
large saws.  All of our chainsaws come with a 5 year 

warranty and we have consumables like filters, 
chains, bars and files in stock. 

If you are looking for a new ride on mower we have 
a couple of units left at the Spring Catalogue Special 
price—don’t miss out.  If you are planning on going 
away for Easter make sure you check your tyres and 
if they need replacing come and see us for a quote.  
We now have access to a large range of tyres and 
are confident that we will have something to fulfil 

your requirements. 

Shoe Shop 
New season slippers are now in stock for the whole 

family—call in and pick up a pair at a great price!  
We also have good stocks of rubber boots. 

Killarney Post Office 
Books Books Books 

Come on in and see the great range of books on 
display for the whole family.  Children's books start 

at just $4.99 with some fantastic titles to choose 
from.  For the adults we have a huge range, from 

romance to true crime and biographies. 

Available Now 

Due to popular demand we now stock Will Kits as 
well as QLD statutory declaration forms. 

Post Office Boxes 

We currently have post office boxes available for 
lease.  Pop in and see our friendly staff and see how 

you can enjoy the convenience and security of a 
post office box. 

Mother’s Day 

Don’t forget to spoil mum on Sunday 14th May—
keep your eye out for our great Mother’s Day 

Catalogue coming soon.  We offer a flower delivery 
service in-store through Interflora.  If you would like 
to arrange a delivery for Mum please call in and pick 

up a brochure. 

 

 

Home Timber & Hardware 
Due to the amount of interest for Clipex star posts 

and products we are now stocking the 165cm post in 
the Hardware.  We currently only hold a small supply 
of the 165cm posts, but welcome larger orders of all 

of the Clipex products. For a full list of products please 
call in and see us today. 

In previous newsletters we have mentioned our 
Power Tool Clearance Sale. This sale has proved very 

successful and to clear the remaining stock we are 
now offering crazy prices—Rush on in before they all 

sell out! 

Betta Home Living 

Only four weeks or so ago we had a mad rush on fans 
and now we are starting to sell heaters—what a turn 
around!  Whether you’re after heating or cooling, the 

Killarney Co-op is the place to come. If you’re after 
Split System Reverse cycle air conditioners we can 

advise you on the best size to suit your needs. 

Check out our latest Betta Catalogue for some great 
deals on washing machines and dishwashers with 6 

year product protection on selected items.  

Produce 
What a start for April we have had!  The great rain 
will finish off the Summer crops and we will have 
plenty of moisture for the Winter plant.  The lead 

up to Winter should also see a good growth of 
grass—I’ve never seen the feed take off like it has, 

the Kikuyu has just gone mad! 

We have good stocks of oats and Moby barley on 
hand.  There are plenty of varieties of oats for you 
to pick from and we have supply of vetch, turnips 
and all pasture seeds.  We can inoculate, mix and 
bag all your needs for you, and customise pasture 

mixes to suit your country and your needs. 

Plenty of drenches are available—oral, pour-on and 
injectable.  Everything should get a drench now 

leading into Winter to give them a good start and 
clean them up.  Also there are still a lot of buffalo fly 

getting about.  A good drench now will get both 
jobs done and have your stock powering ahead.  
What about the cattle prices… who would have thought!!! 
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